
Following the governor’s Phase One allowance for churches to meet for worship at 50% of seating capacity, we will 
provide three worship service options starting Sunday, May 24. These are subject to change if we move out of Phase One 

in either direction. 

WORSHIP SERVICE OPTIONS
RIVERMONT EVANGELICAL PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

We will be following the VA 
guidelines for churches in Phase One 
in all of our gathered worship services. 
Here are a few notable procedures 
and precautions to keep in mind:

OPTION 2: 
8:00AM WORSHIP 
SERVICE

OPTION 1: 
ONLINE WORSHIP 
SERVICE

OPTION 3: 
11:00AM WORSHIP 
SERVICE

Choose this option if: 
• You are currently quarantined. 
• You are displaying any 

symptoms 
• You have compromised health 
• You desire to stay home for any 

other reasons.

1. Choose this option if you are 
at a higher risk or desire an  
abundance of caution. 

2. Cloth face coverings 
required for everyone over 
the age of 2. 

3. The first service of the day will 
provide the lowest possibility 
of contamination.

1. Choose this option if you are 
at a lower risk. 

2. Cloth face coverings 
optional (though encouraged) 
for everyone over the age of 2.

• Worship Services will be capped at 150 
persons. 

• We will utilize online signups to ensure 
150 capacity is met. 

• Enter and exit through sanctuary doors 
only as the rest of the building remains 
closed. 

• All ushers will wear cloth face 
coverings.

• We will incorporate a social distancing 
seating pattern. 

• Hymnals & pew Bibles will be taken out 
• Bulletins will be placed on seats 
• We will have limited singing and 

responsive readings. 
• We will not “pass the peace” or 

collection plates. 
• Each row will be dismissed by ushers.


